
 

 

Ref. No.: Plexh/Cir/286                                                                                           03/07/2025 

  

To, 

  

All Members of Plexconcil/ 

COA Members 

  

Dear Sir/Madam, 

  

Subject: Regarding underutilization of trade agreement with ASEAN for exports to Viet 

Nam. 

  

We wish to inform you that the FT (ASEAN) Division of the Department of Commerce has 

requested feedback or comments from the industry on under-utilisation of ASEAN- Trade in 

Goods Agreement (AITIGA) for exports of 13 plastic products to Viet Nam. 

  

The insights gathered through this exercise will help the government understand the industry's 

challenges/difficulties in utilizing this trade agreement and plan effective steps to address these 

challenges. 

You may find the list of these 13 goods for which there is under-utilisation of this agreement. 

You are kindly requested to highlight your concerns/grievances with regards to export to Viet 

Nam under this agreement and suggest remedial measures, if any.  

  

Should you require any clarification or further information, please feel free to reach out at 

bharti@plexconcil.org; research@plexconcil.org 

  

Members are requested to send their valuable inputs/comments/feedback by 3rd July, 2025. 

  

Click here to find the attachment. 

   

mailto:bharti@plexconcil.org
mailto:research@plexconcil.org
https://98q9s.r.sp1-brevo.net/mk/cl/f/sh/SMK1E8tHeFuBopDM0HJKx1eVi9yv/Lkn0s16CihIn


Regards, 

Bharti Parave 

Dy. Director – Trade & Policy 

The Plastics Export Promotion Council 

 


